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United States Government Office 

March 14, 2013 

This letter is in response to your recent request for a copy of "a printout/list/digital 
file of OIG investigations closed during calendar year 2012." 

We have processed your request under the procedures set forth in 4 C.F.R. Part 81, 
Public Availability of Government Accountability Office Records. 

Your letter clearly states that "This is NOT a FOIA request." However, we know of no 
basis to provide you the requested information other than the regulations established 
by GAO in consideration of the Freedom of Information Act, 4 C.F.R. Part 81. 

Attached is a list of the investigations our Office closed in calendar year 2012. 

Further consideration of your request may be obtained by an appeal letter to the 
Inspector General, Adam R. Trzeciak, setting forth the basis for your appeal. 

Sincerely yours, 

~,fj/4---
Michael R. Volpe 
Counsel to the Inspector General 

Attachment 



GAO OIG Investigations closed during calendar year 2012 

Case Number Subject Date closed 

2010-92 ARM Computer Lab 3/27/2012 

2012-36 Employee viewing adult material 1/9/2012 
on government computer 

2012-75 Sale of GAO report on Amazon. com 3/27/2012 

2012-103 Bid Protest complaint 3/26/2012 

2012-110 Complaint regarding unnecessary 9/26/2012 
procurements and interest payments 

2012-137 GAO employee slow to respond to 3/26/2012 
complaint from outside party 

2012-196 Unfair employment practices 6/21/2012 

2012-198 Inappropriate use of library funds 7/12/2012 

2012-200 T&A fraud by GAO employee 9/25/2012 

2012-202 Scam involving credit union account 9/25/2012 

12-0003P Misrepresentation of status as 12/5/2012 
GAO agents 

12-0006P GAO employee also receiving 12/12/2012 
disability payments 

13-0009P Allegation that Fraudnet failed to 12/13/2012 
pursue complaint filed September 2012 

13-0043P Allegation that Fraudnet failed to 12/5/2012 
pursue allegations 

12-0017MN Allegation regarding international 12/4/2012 
travel policy 
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